SATURDAY MORNING UPDATE FROM LEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT - Hurricane Elsa

Fort Myers, FL, July 3, 2021 — Lee County Public Safety-Emergency Management today continues to
monitor Hurricane Elsa and make plans. The county will make decisions regarding activation levels at the
Emergency Operations Center based on the forecast. Given this morning’s updated forecast from the
National Weather Service, we do not anticipate making that decision until this afternoon at the earliest.

There is no State of Local Emergency declared at this time.

We continue to encourage residents to monitor local media outlets for updates as well as Lee County
Government channels at www.leegov.com or Lee County Government Facebook.

Hurricane preparedness tips and information is at www.leegov.com/hurricane.

Some individuals on the county’s Special Needs Registry may receive a call this morning so the county
and the Florida Department of Health-Lee can gauge interest in sheltering should it become necessary.
The Special Needs Registry is closed for registration in advance of Hurricane Elsa.

Notes to media:

e No press conferences are planned for this morning.
e Any press conference we do today also would be carried on Facebook Live. Per usual, media
would be notified in advance.
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